
The 5th Asia Future Conference 
 

Announcement of AFC#5 Philippine Special Subsidy 
 
The AFC#5 Philippine Special Subsides are made possible through the special donations. 
This is a separate application process from the AFC paper submission and AFC Scholarship 
application. While you will submit your abstract/paper and apply for the participation 
through AFC website as usual, you need to apply separately for this AFC Special Subsidy. 
The selection will be made separately. If you are awarded for this subsidy, you will not be 
awarded the AFC Scholarship. Qualifications, quality of paper, good standing in own home 
institution and the necessity to receive the subsidy will be considered in the selection. 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
- The AFC Special Subsidy will waive both registration and accommodation fees (shared 

room) as well as travel cost. 
- The AFC Special Subsidy will be given to 50 “promising” scholars. 
 
ELIGIBILITY: 
 Holds Filipino nationality and lives in the Philippines. 
 Has completed the online submission of abstract to the AFC by January 1, 2019, and has 

been informed of acceptance by March 31, 2019. 
 Does not have any other subsidy from AFC or other institutions for participating in AFC#5. 
 Those who have been awarded AFC Special Subsidies in the past are not eligible. But this 

need not apply for those who have been awarded AFC Scholarship in the past. 
 Has a good standing in his/her own home institution (i.e., completing work in a timely 

manner; no academic probation, etc.) which is proven by a recommendation letter from 
his/her supervisor. 

 
SUBSIDY SUBMISSION GUIDELINES: 
 
 Send before April 30, 2019, the following information and a short recommendation 

letter of your supervisor to the contact person of your country (see above).  
A) Full name: 
B) Date of birth: 
C) Address of residence: 
D) Current occupation: 
E) AFC User ID number (4 digits): 
F) AFC Submission ID number (3 digits): 
G) Title of the paper: 
H) Describe why you need the subsidy: 
I) Recommendation Letter from your supervisor.  

 
Late or incomplete applications will not be considered. The results of the application will be 
notified before May 31, 2019. 
 
 Send to: afc-philippines@aisf.or.jp 


